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Weekly Newsletter 
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 2021 

Telephone: 01233 712277 

Email: office@charing.kent.sch.uk  

Website: www.charingschool.org.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/CharingPrimary/ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy week at school with visitors from Aquila and the Department for Education coming 
to see how great our school is. They were very impressed with the school environment and the learning 
that they have seen. School staff work incredibly hard every term to create an engaging and inspiring 
learning space for our children. Lots of new displays have been put up around the school to showcase 
the amazing learning that is taking place. I hope you get to see some of these fantastic displays in the 
hall and around the school. They look great! 

This leads me quite nicely into reminding you that it is Parents Evening in the hall next week on 
Tuesday 19th November 3.30pm-7.30pm. This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s class 
teacher to discuss their progress and to see evidence of their learning in their books. Mrs Hammond 
will also be in the hall to support parents with SEN queries or concerns. If you haven’t managed to book 
a slot yet, please do so by the deadline which is 18th November at 10pm. If you find that you are unable 
to attend any of the available slots, then please see your child’s teacher as I am sure they will be happily 
book you in on a separate day. We are looking forward to seeing you there! 

During our staff meeting this week, all leadership and teaching staff discussed reading in our school. It 
was agreed by all staff that although some children are reading most nights and reading in general is 
in a good place within our school, our children need to be reading more at home. Please encourage 
your children to read at home as much as possible and then sign their reading record to let us know 
that they have read. If you need support or have concerns about this, please speak with your child’s 
teacher at parents evening next week. 

Unfortunately, I do have a grumble that I need to mention. Every child should be coming to school with 
a bottle of water every day. It is so important for children to drink water and stay hydrated during their 
time at school. Children are not permitted to bring in any flavoured water or juice to drink throughout 
the day. We have noticed an increased number of children bringing in bottles of squash instead of 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our catering company, Caterlink would like feedback about school dinners at 

our school. If your child has school dinners or has had school dinners, please 

could you take the time to complete the survey, using the links below. 

  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RLKQLHJ 

  
Scan the QR code 
  

 We would ask that all responses are completed by 30th November. 
  
  

 

Unfortunately, I do have a grumble that I need to mention. Every child should be coming to school 
with a bottle of water every day. It is so important for children to drink water and stay hydrated 
during their time at school. Children are not permitted to bring in any flavoured water or juice to 
drink throughout the day. We have noticed an increased number of children bringing in bottles of 
squash instead of water. This will be tipped out and refilled with water unless there is a medical 
reason for children to be doing this. We trust that you understand why we have this policy in place 
and thank you for your support with this. 

This week prospective 2025 parent tours have taken place. We were thrilled with such a fantastic 
turnout! We thoroughly enjoyed meeting lots of prospective parents and telling them about our 
amazing school. Our next tour is on Wednesday 27th November 5pm-6pm. Please come and join 
us if you have a child starting YR in September 2025. 

On Sunday our school choir and community attended the Remembrance Service in our local church. 
Mrs Horsford was super impressed with how the children showed respect, maturity and dignity at 
such an important event. To add, she said their singing was beautiful! A huge Well done to our school 
choir and thank you to Mrs Horsford for dedicating her own time and for the continued support she 
gives to our children. 

Last week’s, PTFA quiz night was a great success. It was a fantastic turnout and so much fun. The 
PTFA raised a huge £766! Thank you to everyone who came along to support this event and to the 
PTFA for their continued hard work and dedication to the school. 

Today we had been raising money for Children in Need. The student council have been busy 
organising a non-uniform day and class challenges in the hope to raise money. This has been a fun 
event and all for such a good cause. We will let you know how much money we raise in the newsletter 
next week. 

We have another busy week next week and an incredibly busy rest of the term. Please keep an eye 
on the ‘dates for your diary’ page as there is a lot going on. 

Finally, I wish you a restful weekend and look forward to another great week at school next week. 

Take care, 

Miss Humphries 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RLKQLHJ
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This week’s focus in our Worship has been Remembering. As a school we marked the two 
minutes silence impeccably, in the playground on Monday, (Remembrance Day) 
immediately after morning break. 

We thought about Remembrance in different ways and why it is important to remember. 
We shared a memory that makes us feel happy and also acknowledged memories which 
are sad. Memories are important because they are a link to the past that can affect the 
future.  

We looked at a Cairn, which is a memorial to which stones can be added. 

We then heard the story of Joshua’s memorial from the Bible, Joshua Chapter 4 verses 4 
– 8. Joshua, was a leader of the Israelites who, following God’s guidance, helped all the 
people cross the River Jordan to safety and the Promised Land. Twelve leaders of Israelite 
tribes carried the Ark of Covenant ahead of the people, as the River parted to allow them 
to walk safely to the other side. Twelve stones were placed as a memorial, to mark where 
the Ark of Covenant had stood. I wonder why it was important for the Israelites to mark 
and remember this moment as God’s people entered the Promised Land. A daily act of 
remembrance takes place at 8pm, this ceremony of remembrance is held at the Menin 
Gate. 

We also talked about the Poppy and its importance as a symbol of Hope at the end of the 
Second World War and how during and following war, true peace often demands 
forgiveness. We thought about our small but vital part in World Peace mattered. How we 
could bring Peace in our: class – our family-our street, or village or town – even, as adults, 
in our world. 

 

 

This week in Worship 

Dear Father God 
 

Thank you for our many positive memories. 
Be with those who have sad memories at this time 

of year 
and help us to make the world a better, safer and 

more Peaceful place 
 

Amen. 
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COLLECTIVE CELEBRATION 

WORSHIP 

Finn 

Joey H 

Maxx 

 

Kash 

Liana 

 

Sienna 

Isabelle S 

Lyla  

Poppy 

Ruslana 

Lia 

Miley 

Millie G 

Delilah P 

Tia 

Jessica 

 

Darcy 

Audrey 
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Hello we are Mrs Hebbes and Mrs Alexander, your mental health first aiders. Mrs Hebbes is here 

Monday to Friday and works within Ducklings preschool. Mrs Alexander works Thursday and Friday as 

a teaching assistant in Badgers.  

We are here to support the children, staff and families of Charing School. If you would ever like to 

speak to us, feel we can offer support to yourself or someone in your family, please come and find us 

on the playground or let the office know and we can arrange a time. 

Mrs. Hebbes 
(Mon- Fri) 

Mrs. Alexander 
(Thru- Fri) 

Meet Our Mental Health First Aiders 

SEND SURGERY DROP-IN 
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INTERNET SAFETY 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DROP OFF 

Can we please remind parents that school gates shut at  8:55am. If you arrive 

late , please drop off your child/ children at the school office.  

For safeguarding reasons we do not allow parents/carers to drop off their 

children to their classes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is poorly and unable to come 
to school, please ensure that you inform 
the office via telephone or leave a 
message on our answer phone. Can we 
please request that all attendance 
related emails are sent to the following: 

Ms. Nimrah Rehman 
attendance@charing.kent.sch.uk 
 

 

This week’s poster about is 10 TOP TIPS FOR PARENTS AND EDUCATORS TEACHING 

CYCLE SAFETY at the end of the newsletter.  Please continue to monitor your child’s 

online behaviour and access. If you need help with a specific app we have not 

highlighted yet, please talk to Mrs Hammond. 

We would politely ask all parents/carers to park sensibly when dropping and 
while picking children off at school.  

Please be considerate that the school setting is within a neighbourhood area so 
please be mindful of village residents. 

  

 

Parents Evening is NOW LIVE! 

Please log onto the MCAS app and book a time slot 

for your child/ children for Parents Evening which 

will be taking place on the 19th of November 2024. 
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MEDICATION SAFETY 

  

HEALTHY LUNCHES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRAPAROUND CARE: Both Breakfast and Afterschool club bookings are placed under this tab and 

payments need to be made when you book your session for your child. This is done to avoid any 

payments not made. 

PARENT CONSENT: Please select the options given to update your child’s consent.  

If payments have been made otherwise and in advance before booking the sessions, please call or 

email the office to book your child’s space.Please be reminded to clear out any 

outstanding balances under individual accounts of your children. 

 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS – 
Dinner Money cost £2.43 
Please be reminded school meals are to be paid for in advance. Our caterers will not allow a debt to 
build and as of next term, any unpaid accounts will result in your child not receiving a meal and you 
will need to provide a packed lunch.  
 

We understand that at times children are unwell and need to stay at home to 

recover, however please remember that we can administer prescribed medication 

(IF REQUIRED), so if your child is feeling better but needs medicine, this can be 

brought to the office and managed as necessary. The office would be able to assist 

in 

 this. 

 

We promote healthy eating at Charing CE Primary School and would appreciate 
parents adhering to the healthy eating guidelines as below: 
 
Sweets: Please do not pack sweets or chocolate bars. 
 
Drinks: children under 5 receive free milk with their snacks and water is 
available for everyone whenever they want to drink. Please do not send in fizzy 
drinks with your child’s packed lunch. 

 
Nut Free: Please be reminded that we are a nut-free school. We have children in school who have 
potential life-threatening nut- allergies which can be triggered by direct or indirect contact with nuts in 
the environment. To keep our children safe, we request that parents please find a nut-free alternative. 
This also includes NUTELLA or any CHOCOLATE spread. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
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 Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

TERM 2 

19th Nov Parents Evening  
3:30pm to 7:30pm 

27th Nov YR 2025 school tours (evening) 
5pm to 6pm 

11th Dec Christingle Service in hall - Parents invited -2:30pm 
 

12th Dec KS1 Christmas performance to school – 1:30pm 

13th Dec Pantomime trip for: 
Woodpeckers, Foxes, Badgers and Owls 
 
Visit from Santa for (morning) 
Duckling, Rabbits, Squirrels and Otters 

16th Dec Christmas performance for parent -9:30am 
 
Pantomime for: 
Duckling, Rabbits, Squirrels and Otters 

17th Dec EYFS nativity to school 
 
Whole School Christmas Dinner(lunchtime) 
 
KS1 Christmas Performance to parents -2:15pm 

18th Dec Christmas Service in the church -9:15am 
 
 EYFS nativity to parents- 2:15pm 

19th Dec EYFS nativity to parents- 9:15am 
 
Christmas Fayre-1:30pm 

20th Dec Whole School Healthy Living Day 
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Carnival of the Baubles Home Kits 

Build a bauble at home! 
 
Carnival of Baubles build at home lantern 
kits are now available, because it is never 
too early for some Christmas crafting! 
 
Purchase a kit for £5 on the Made in 
Ashford website. Either have it delivered 
to your home or save on postage by 
collecting it from the shop located in Park 
Mall, Ashford Town Centre. 
 
These kits are aimed at 5+ and smaller 
children will need adult supervision & 
guidance. 
 
The kit includes willow, tissue paper and 
instructions. You will need scissors, tape, 
PVA glue and a light (fairy lights or an 
electronic candle). 

 

 

 

Did you know Ashford Designer Outlet now offer 

sensory backpacks for anyone who might find the 

environment a bit overwhelming.  

They’re available to borrow from the guest 

experience team, free of charge, with just a 

refundable deposit. It’s great to see more places 

taking steps to make their spaces more 

accessible for everyone. Great work Ashford 

Designer Outlet  

 

https://www.facebook.com/ashforddesigneroutlet?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVPtXnUAIhoAPgS4eH5n2nj33mwipS8oaAOWDSmpq4aRo5_zKgmlcUNFtEzX_30QHC2x8wattm3C2G8lISosSj3iX-rl-VRM2MMdJgxFFf2t0bGDGjp7CJaq_k6wJMgLmsOb6psLtyGRc_uzw1DPYrhmzhVJpYAvfuz1_FqaobJXlOpMONAFBiNLuHKd4fMR_g&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/Ashford-Designer-Outlet-102200571384602/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVPtXnUAIhoAPgS4eH5n2nj33mwipS8oaAOWDSmpq4aRo5_zKgmlcUNFtEzX_30QHC2x8wattm3C2G8lISosSj3iX-rl-VRM2MMdJgxFFf2t0bGDGjp7CJaq_k6wJMgLmsOb6psLtyGRc_uzw1DPYrhmzhVJpYAvfuz1_FqaobJXlOpMONAFBiNLuHKd4fMR_g&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/Ashford-Designer-Outlet-102200571384602/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVPtXnUAIhoAPgS4eH5n2nj33mwipS8oaAOWDSmpq4aRo5_zKgmlcUNFtEzX_30QHC2x8wattm3C2G8lISosSj3iX-rl-VRM2MMdJgxFFf2t0bGDGjp7CJaq_k6wJMgLmsOb6psLtyGRc_uzw1DPYrhmzhVJpYAvfuz1_FqaobJXlOpMONAFBiNLuHKd4fMR_g&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/Ashford-Designer-Outlet-102200571384602/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVPtXnUAIhoAPgS4eH5n2nj33mwipS8oaAOWDSmpq4aRo5_zKgmlcUNFtEzX_30QHC2x8wattm3C2G8lISosSj3iX-rl-VRM2MMdJgxFFf2t0bGDGjp7CJaq_k6wJMgLmsOb6psLtyGRc_uzw1DPYrhmzhVJpYAvfuz1_FqaobJXlOpMONAFBiNLuHKd4fMR_g&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/Ashford-Designer-Outlet-102200571384602/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVPtXnUAIhoAPgS4eH5n2nj33mwipS8oaAOWDSmpq4aRo5_zKgmlcUNFtEzX_30QHC2x8wattm3C2G8lISosSj3iX-rl-VRM2MMdJgxFFf2t0bGDGjp7CJaq_k6wJMgLmsOb6psLtyGRc_uzw1DPYrhmzhVJpYAvfuz1_FqaobJXlOpMONAFBiNLuHKd4fMR_g&__tn__=kK-R
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